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Old Punt Road initial proposal revised after 
consultation 

M1 Pacific Motorway 
extension to Raymond 
Terrace – Black Hill to 
Tomago 
July 2025  

  

 
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wonnarua, Worimi and Awabakal people as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which the M1 Pacific Motorway extension to Raymond Terrace project 
is being built and pay our respect to Elders past and present. 

What’s happening?  

Our team asked for your feedback late last year 
regarding a proposal to temporarily close the 
intersection of Old Punt Road and the Pacific 
Highway as part of the work required to 
construct the new M1 Pacific Motorway extension 
to Raymond Terrace.  

This closure would facilitate switching the traffic 
onto the new alignment of the Pacific Highway 
and building the new Tomago interchange.  

It was proposed that, during this time, motorists 
would be required to travel from Old Punt Road to 
Tomago Road to head north or south on the 
Pacific Highway. The intersection of Tomago 
Road with the Pacific Highway would be 
upgraded prior to the closure to include a 
northbound turning lane. 

What you said  

During the consultation period late last year, we 
heard from numerous stakeholders who raised 
concerns about the impacts of the proposal. 

We have prepared a detailed consultation report 
outlining these concerns. In response, the project 
team has revised its original proposal from a full 
closure of Old Punt Road at the intersection with 

the Pacific Highway, to a partial closure which 
will be implemented in two stages 

How will the work affect you?  

The partial closure will be implemented in two 
stages. Stage 1 will be in place from 31 July 
(weather permitting) which will remove right hand 
turn movements into and out of Old Punt Road 
(see Map 1). This will be in place for about six 
weeks. 

In the second stage, only the left hand turn out of 
Old Punt Road (onto the southbound lane of the 
Pacific Highway) will be retained to allow traffic 
to exit the Tomago industrial area from both 
directions.  

Pacific Highway southbound traffic will not be 
able to turn left into Old Punt Road and will be 
detoured via Tomago Road. Please refer to Map 2 
over the page. 

This will be implemented in mid-September 
(weather permitting) and is expected to be in 
place until February 2026. 

The intersection of Tomago Road with the Pacific 
Highway will still be upgraded prior to Stage 1 of 
the partial closure to include a northbound right 
turn lane.   

 

 

https://media.caapp.com.au/pdf/2wf5QX6XYBe9/6746fa56-ca07-41a1-9670-69fec68ee188/July%202025%20-%20%20Old%20Punt%20Road%20Consultation%20Report.pdf
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Revised temporary traffic arrangements  

Map 1 - Stage 1 traffic change 
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Map 2 -Stage 2  traffic change 

 

Contact us 

 

24-hour project infoline 1800 094 895 
 

 

 

M12rt-southern@jhga.com.au 

 

nswroads.work/m12rt 

 

Customer feedback: Locked Bag 2030 
Newcastle, NSW 2300 

 

Visit the online portal go to  
nswroads.work/m12rt 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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